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January 9, 2017

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley, Governor
State of South Carolina

SC State House

Columbia, South Carolina

Dear Governor Haley:

The Board of Directors of the S.C. Public Employee Benefit Authority has adopted as part of its bylaws a
policy that PEBA staff would notify each member’s appointing officer of that member’s attendance at
regularly scheduled Board meetings. This report will be forwarded for your appointed members twice a
year in January and July.

Your appointees’ attendance records from July 2016 through December 2016 are as follows:

Mr. Stephen Heisler Present for 5 of 6 monthly Board meetings
Mr. Steve Matthews Present for 6 of 6 monthly Board meetings

Please note that Mr. Heisler attended the Public Sector Healthcare Roundtable November 1-4, 2016,
which provides 13.75 hours of credit towards our Board Member’s continuing education requirement.

If you have questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.
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Peggy G. Boykin, CPA
Executive Director
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